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NHS FUNDRAISER 

TAS CARWASH 

 

We would like to show our appreciation to the NHS and GOSH 

foundation at the Great Ormand Street Hospital by organising a 

fundraising event here at TAS.  

On Thursday 8th July we are inviting you to support us raising 

money by popping into our TAS CARWASH.  

The Children and Staff will welcome you with a coffee and a 

croissant while you wait.  

Please help us to support this great cause! 

 

                        

SUNSCREEN AND SUN HATS 

Now that we are stepping into summer, can we please ask parents to provide a named sunhat and named 

sunscreen for their child.  If the weather is warm, could you please apply sunscreen to your child before 

they come into nursery so that can enjoy our outside activities. 

COVID UPDATE 

We have been informed by the Public Health that the Covid numbers in Hertfordshire 

have gone up. A gentle reminder of the social distancing guidelines and to continue 

wearing masks during pick up or drop off. 

 

Graduation Ceremony at TAS 

We are looking forward to celebrating 

our achievements and have a 

memorable day for those butterflies 

spreading their wings to the next 

adventure. 

On Tuesday the 10th of August at 

4.00pm we are inviting you to join us in 

celebrating our Children Graduating.  

An email will be sent prior to the event 

with full details.  

In order for us to adhere to the Covid 

restrictions, please note we will be able 

to accommodate Only two guests per 

child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 If you or a member of your family tests positive for the virus at any time, please email us as soon as 

possible and always adhere to the government’s track and trace regulations.  

For more information:  

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/national-lockdown-stay-at-home 



     
    

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITTLE TAS ART GALLERY 

Have you missed attending Art galleries and Exhibitions?  

If you answer is yes, why not save the date and visit our 

very first TAS Art Exhibition.  

W/c 26th July our children are very excited to showcase 

their artwork. 

We really hope you can join us in celebrating their 

achievement.  

DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR:  

Shenley Nursery will be closed on all Bank Holidays and the following dates: 

Tuesday 7th of September Jewish Holiday, Wednesday 8th of September Inset day  

Thursday 16th September Jewish Holiday, Tuesday 21st September Jewish Holiday  

Tuesday 28th September Jewish Holiday  

We will close our doors for 2021 on Thursday 23rd December at 3.30pm  

 

 

We are saying goodbye to miss 

Rosh and miss Abigail who were 

with us while completing their 

apprenticeship. We are ever so 

proud of them and wish them all 

the best in the future. They 

promise to visit us soon. 

A big shout out to Miss Kirsty who has been with TAS for 5 YEARS! She is a huge asset to the team, and we 

are very grateful to have her part of our TAS family. 

 

f the TAS family.  

MESSY PLAY DAY 

 

MESSY PLAY DAY  

 

On Tuesday 20th July we are holding our annual 
messy play day! 

We are planning a day full of opportunities for the 
children to play, explore and discover.  

A gentle reminder, please dress the children in 
clothes you do not mind getting dirty.  

 

 
 

 

 

BOOK CORNER DISPLAY  

We are in the process of creating a display with the title 

 “Story time with Daddy (Uncle)”. We would be very grateful if 

you could share a picture to go on our display.  


